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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, August 3, 2021 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
August 3, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, member; Barb May, chair via phone; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 Summer School 2021—Wrap Up—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on summer school.  The district was near 100 

students per session.  It was a great turn out.  Mrs. Cramer updated that the district will review whether to continue with a 4-

week session or go back to a 3-week session.   

 Technology Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated on the 1:1 plan for JHE.  All K-2 students will have IPads and 3-5 will have 

Chromebooks.  The students will have them in the classroom.  She also indicated that the district received a free cart for 

charging IPads from Moraine Park.  This will allow the IPads to be charged when not in use and be securely stored.  She also 

updated that the district is seeing a lag in getting materials as some have been backordered.   

 Return to School Plan-- Mrs. Cramer presented a plan that aligns with all of the county school districts on the protocols that 

the district should look at upon the return to school in the fall.  This is an ever changing process that the district will continue to 

monitor.  

 Staffing 2021-2022-- Mrs. Cramer updated on the positions still open within the district.  The district is still searching for a 

nurse, food service assistant, band director, and business manager.  Mrs. Cramer updated that they have secured a S/L 

pathologist and it will be on for board approval in August. 

 

 


